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Dear Year 11, 
 
As you will be learning from home next week, I wanted to reassure you that your studies will continue 
in as close to a normal way of working as possible.  Please remember that we are still very much 
working towards the grades you will achieve in the summer and that your continued hard work will 
certainly go towards these grades. This applies from now until you leave – whether you are working 
in school, at home or independently. It may be the case that you are set work that is different from 
your classmates, you should not be concerned about this: all work being set is done so to be as 
specific to you as an individual student as possible. You may be invited to different Zoom sessions 
from your classmates, this might be to secure knowledge or a skillset in a particular area, you may be 
asked to answer different questions, or you may be working on different parts of a paper.  All of this 
will have been considered by your teachers to ensure you are covering the assessment objectives 
that need to be included. 
 
Your teachers, tutors, Mr Hodge and myself are available should you have any questions you want 
answering. 
 
Do not worry, you have coped fantastically well with all of the arrangements that have been made 
so far and have demonstrated great resilience.  Keep working – it will pay off. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
M Romaniw 

 
Miss M.Romaniw 
Raising Standards Lead 
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